Question on Notice
No. 449
Asked on 3 June 2014

Ms D’ath asked the Minister for Education, Training and Employment (Mr Langbroek) —
QUESTION:

Will the Minister advise if any of the following schools have been identified for closure or
whether disposal of any of their assets are planned by his department: Stafford State
School, Somerset Hills State School, Stafford Heights State School, Craigslea State School,
Kedron State School, Windsor State School, Wilston State School, Newmarket State School,
Wooloowin State School, Wavell Heights State School, Everton Park State High School,
Kedron State High School, Craigslea State High School, Wavell Heights State High School
and Kelvin Grove State College?

ANSWER:
| thank the Member for her question.

As | have previously advised, there will be no further school closures, as a result of the
School Viability Assessment process, for the remainder of this term of Government.



